
When I first came to your office I was very skeptical.  But I must say Dr. 
Sanders and staff, especially Stephanie Ford, was a wonderful experience.  

I couldn’t say enough good things about her.  It was a lot longer process 
than I ever imagined.  But in the end, it really seems worth it.  It has taught 

me how fragile the human body can be.  I would not wish labyrinthitis on 
even my worst enemy.  I can not say “thank you” enough.  Thank you!

Anonymous


